
FHS Band Boosters VIRTUAL Meeting – Monday, July 13, 2020 

Attendees: 
Jonathan Schiffler 
Linda Kupsky 
Kevin Danford 
Christina Danford 
Jodi Goldberger 
Michelle Taylor 
Keith Taylor 
Nancy Krall 

Important Dates: 
 

Next General Mtg​: 
 August 3, 2020? 

 
Meeting Opened by ​Linda Kupsky ​at: ​7:05 pm 
 
President’s Report:​ Linda Kupsky 

● Marching Band uniform tops are washed and inventoried by size 
● Will need access to Marching Band uniforms (jacket/pants) to take to dry cleaners-​ Keith 

or Jonathan will notify when at FHS to give to Linda 
● Will create Google Form/Folder to record inventory to make easy for selling 

 
VP Operations Report:​  Jen Wroniewicz - not present - report by email 

● Currently updating the Band Booster Website 
● Sending out additional sponsorship thank yous 

 
VP Drumline Report:​  Michelle Taylor 

● Paul Denfeld has past Drumline uniforms- ​will arrange for pick up 
● Spiritwear- ​will price out masks with band logo and t-shirts for 2020-21 season 
● Have insurance information to get Boosters bonded and insured 
● Keith will get Booster mail at FHS to Jodi 

 
VP Logistics Report:  ​Kevin Danford 

 
VP Guard Report:​  Christina Danford  

● Will look into inventorying the Guard uniforms for ease of selling 
 
Treasurer’s Report:​  Jodi Goldberger 

● Will input roster into Charms ​- Linda has information to share 
 
Band Director Report: ​Mr. Schiffler 

● Unlikely to need uniforms in the fall since competitions being held are unlikely 
● Rehearsals/Band Camp: need trained staff member for health screening, need water, 

would have to limit time and have sections practicing separately 
● Music has mostly been written for Marching Band, have not paid yet 
● Thursday 7/15 will have numbers from survey: may need band room for cafeteria or 

classroom space 
● May get more stadium/turf time, if sports not using it 
● Want to create an authentic experience and want to try to engage incoming freshman 



● Will ask student leadership for band t-shirt ideas/designs 
● Will send email this week to parents to touch base 
● Will try for another zoom mtg with the parents for Q&A 
● Will email Dr. Fulton re: possibility of moving band trailer off school property for re-wrap 
● May have more information after 7/21 school board mtg 

 
 

Comments:  
Updates via email from Mr. Schiffler 7/15/20: 

1. With football not happening in the fall, all of the high school band directors have 
been called to a meeting on Monday with the Fine Arts Supervisor. I will update 
everyone once I know more. 

2. Some good news!!! The tahoe is finally back so the trailer can be moved 
 

 
 

 
Meeting closed by ​Linda Kupsky​ at: ​8:04​ ​pm  
Next Meeting Date:​ August 3, 2020? 
Action Items: ​in red 
Addendum Items:​ ​in blue 


